BREVARD HUMANE SOCIETY'S MEMBER NEWSLETTER



# SEPTEMBER 2023











**JULY STATS:** 

145 PETS RESCUED

#### **135** PETS ADOPTED

### Waggin Good Time at our 12th Annual Tuxes & Tails Gala









Both humans and their canine companions came out in their finest formal wear in celebration of Brevard Humane Society's 71 years of sheltering and providing safe spaces for homeless animals. Guests were treated to performances from the Menestrelli Performing Dogs, Cocoa Village Playhouse Performers, a chance to bid on over 100 silent auction items, live auction with Sheriff Wayne Ivey, and VIP pet and BHS adoptable pet parade. Community Awards were given to those that have made a lasting impact on our organization this past year, and we debuted our Cocoa Adoption Center Rebuild Campaign.

Big thanks to the Wasdin Family for serving as our event hosts, Subaru of Melbourne as our event sponsor, Mindy from Lite Rock's 99.3's Mindy and Company for being our Event EMCEE, Sheriff Wayne Ivey as our guest auctioneer, Jon's Fine Jewelry for donating 100 Big Bling gemstone boxes (which sold out!), the talented performing dogs of Menestrelli Entertainment, and Carousel Florists and Inspiring Homes Styles & Designs for donating fresh floral & dazzling centerpieces.

Save the date for next year's Tuxes & Tails Gala on Saturday, September 21, 2024.









## Member Specials



Available at our: Low Cost Spay/Neuter & Wellness Clinic 1020 Cox Rd Cocoa, FL

(321) 636-3343 ext. 206

Enjoy member shopping perks at 4 Molly Mutt Thrift Shop Locations:

- Merritt Island
- Melbourne
- Rockledae
- Palm Bay

PLUS invitations to 'Member Monday' Shopping Events



Vol 04 Newsletter



Calendars will be available in early September at either of our Cocoa or Merritt Island Adoptions Centers, all four Molly Mutt Thrift Store Locations, Brevard Bed & Biscuit Pet Hotel, and several local veterinary offices



### Volunteer Spotlight



### Our Tuxes & Tails Dream Team









"Thank you, Thank you, Thank you! I truly cannot thank you all enough for your help this past weekend. Everything was done so quickly and efficiently, and all of you were there whenever I needed someone. It really warms my heart how much you all care for our cause and are there for us when we need it the most."

- Michelle, BHS Volunteer Coordinator/ **Community Outreach Specialist** 

Thank you to our amazing dream team that came out to stuff envelope mailers or swag bags, gala set-up/break-down, and all those that helped during the Saturday night event. Thank you for donating your time this year's gala was our highest grossing Tuxes & Tails Gala to date!

We'd like to recognize the following volunteers for all their hard work: Isabel, Colleen, Nancy, Sabrina, Cheryl, Lisa, Krystyn, Skyler, Kristin, Adriana, Leanna, Becky, Joy, Dee Shannon, Sydney, Julie, Diana, Jan, Malachi, Mike, Dorothy, Virginia, Tracey, Bethany, Andrea, Sheryl, Rose, Rebecca, Mariela, Kathi, Kara, Diana, Morgan Cindi, Sandy, Ann, Rich, Dianne, Jeanne, Lindsay, & Zander







